U.S. Department of Justice
Drug Enforcement Administration

Case Number: 11-00437-F
MAY 3 0 2012
Subject: DOCUMENTS SEIZED DURING OPERATION JUST CAUSE IN PANAMA IN 1989
AND TRANSLATED IN CONNECTION WITH CASE NUMBER G1-90-Z008.

Douglas Cox

The City University of New York
Cuny School of Law

65-21 Main Street

Flushing, New York 11367

Dear Mr. Cox:

This letter responds to your Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Act (FOI/PA) request
dated September 28, 2011, addressed to the Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA), Freedom of
Information/Privacy Act Unit (SARF), and your follow-up email dated March 5, 2012 addressed to
Specialist Miller seeking access to information regarding the above subject.

After reviewing your request as constituted, we conducted a search for records responsive to
your request as stated in the above subject. As a result of our search using the information you
provided, we are unable to locate any records responsive to your request.

If you wish to appeal any denial of your request, you must make your appeal in writing and
it must be received by the Office of Information Policy within sixty (60) days of the date of this
letter pursuant to 28 C.F.R. § 16.9. The appeal should be sent to the following address, with the
envelope marked "FOIPA Appeal":

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
OFFICE OF INFORMATION POLICY

NYAV BUILDING, 11™ FLOOR
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530

If you have any questions regarding this letter, you may contact FOIA Specialist J. Kewley
at 202-307-7728.

Sincerely,
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Katherine L. Myrick, C‘hief
Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Unit
FOI/Records Management Section



